
18 July 2019 

Mr Simon Berkeley 

c/o Ms. Louise St John Howe 
By email only 

Contact Officer: 
Direct Line: 
E-mail:

Nigel Smith  
01462 474847 
nigel.smith@north-
herts.gov.uk  

Dear Mr Berkeley, 

Examination of the North Hertfordshire Local Plan 2011-2031 

Thank you for your letter dated 9 July 2019. This outlined a number of ‘issues and 
reservations’ in relation to the ongoing Examination of our Local Plan. Your intention 
to hold additional hearing sessions on a range of matters is noted. 

The letter states that you have not yet completed your review of the representations 
but that you anticipate doing so within the next few weeks. You acknowledge that this 
may give rise to additional areas where you may require further information. 

I would therefore be grateful if, within 21 days of receipt of this letter, you could 
inform the Council either: 

(i) That your review exercise has been completed and provide any additional
queries arising (or confirm there are no further queries); or

(ii) That your review remains ongoing with a timetable for its completion.

Once you have confirmed that your review is complete, we will provide you with a 
timetable for our response at the earliest opportunity. This will allow us to consider all 
of your requests comprehensively and ‘in the round’.  

Yours sincerely, 

Nigel Smith 
Strategic Planning Manager,  
North Hertfordshire District Council 
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